LOUDOUN MEDICAL CENTRE
Minutes of Meeting on Tuesday 27th January 2015

Meeting was called to order at 6:15 pm by chair Heather Orr

STAFF PRESENT:-  Dr Robertson, Heather Orr and Audrey Craig

MEMBERS PRESENT:- LB and HW, apologies from JA, ML, MC, JM & AA
AGENDA
LEAFLET DISTRIBUTION THANK

FLU VAC INFO

PRACTICE WEBSITE

HANDBOOK DISPLAY

SUGGESTION BOX

EMAIL ADDRESS OF OTHER MEMBERS

DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING

Heather started the meeting by thanking members for their attendance.  L.B. informed PPG and Dr Robertson that Dr Robertson had been mentioned on Radio Scotland phone in about patient experiences with NHS and cancer diagnosis.  A Newmilns resident had phoned in to say about the speedy diagnosis and care received from Dr Robertson and the Practice.

Heather thanked the PPG for leaflet distribution, PPG members had advert put in Galston Newsletter, distributed to local newsagents, shops, town hall, hairdressers etc.  H.W. suggested that Pharmacist could put leaflets in patient prescription bags.  L.B. agreed to put some leaflets in her treatment room for her clients.  Heather informed group once new leaflet was printed she would get in touch.
Heather then informed the group of the significant increase in the uptake of the Flu Vaccinations in the surgery due to increased advertising and again thanked the PPG for their efforts.

The group was then informed of the increase in the number of patients using the website for ordering their repeat prescriptions, Travel Advice, Registrations and Asthma Questionnaires.  It was suggested that the website could also promote the practice leaflet and the new suggestion box.
It was suggested that promotion of the hand book could be done on the PPG board in the reception area along with health promotion leaflets.  PPG asked for ideas for the display and also where they think suggestion box should be positioned.  They feel it should be at the reception desk in full view, next to leaflets for perusal by patients who could then discretely use the box should they wish.  When the suggestion box is established boxes will be positioned in Newmilns and Muirkirk.  H.W.  and L.B. said they would mention the suggestion box to patients and clients at their workplace.  L.B. mentioned contacting her at any time should there be anything she could help with.  Thanks expressed.

Heather closed the meeting and thanked all for attending.

Next meeting will be held on Tuesday 26th May 2015 at 6:15pm

Minutes will be emailed to members

